From: Nancy Rawson [mailto:nrawson@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2015 7:14 PM
To: Berlin, Steve; Hallihan, Ramona
Subject: Donations to Chicago Public Library - Rudy Lozano Branch

To: Steve Berlin, Department of Ethics

       Ramona Hallihan, Deputy Commissioner for Finance & Administration

I am writing on behalf of the Rudy Lozano Branch of the Chicago Public Library. On December 17, 2015 we received 35 donated books at the library. One book was added to are collection and remaining 34 books were discarded.  

What are you reading?
Nancy A. Rawson
Rudy Lozano Branch
Chicago Public Library
